

Devotion Guidelines:1. Keep it short and interactive2. Read the Scripture passage together.3. Discuss how you and your family members will apply the lesson.4. Pray for each other and ask for God's help to apply what you have learned.

Read Together: Acts 17:1-15

1 Now when they had traveled through Amphipolis and Apollonia, they came to Thessalonica, where there was a synagogue of the Jews. 2 And according to Paul's custom, he went to them, and for three Sabbaths reasoned with them from the Scriptures, 3 explaining and giving evidence that the Christ had to suffer and rise again from the dead, and saying, "This Jesus whom I am proclaiming to you is the Christ." 4 And some of them were persuaded and joined Paul and Silas, along with a large number of the God-fearing Greeks and a number of the leading women. 5 But the Jews, becoming jealous and taking along some wicked men from the market place, formed a mob and set the city in an uproar; and attacking the house of Jason, they were seeking to bring them out to the people. 6 When they did not find them, they began dragging Jason and some brethren before the city authorities, shouting, "These men who have upset the world have come here also; 7 and Jason has welcomed them, and they all act contrary to the decrees of Caesar, saying that there is another king, Jesus." 8 They stirred up the crowd and the city authorities who heard these things. 9 And when they had received a pledge from Jason and the others, they released them.

10 The brethren immediately sent Paul and Silas away by night to Berea, and when they arrived, they went into the synagogue of the Jews. 11 Now these were more noble-minded than those in Thessalonica, for they received the word with great eagerness, examining the Scriptures daily to see whether these things were so. 12 Therefore many of them believed, along with a number of prominent Greek women and men.

Talk Together:

1. What did Paul do in a synagogue of Jews in Thessalonica? Where did he based his reasoning? (v. 1-2) How did people respond (v. 4-9)?

2. Why are the Bereans considered "more noble" than the Thessalonians. How did they respond to Paul's teaching (v.10-12)?

3. The Bereans "received the message with great eagerness." Could the same be said about you? Why or why not?

4. Can you defend and reason with others about your faith in Jesus? Why or why not?

Conviction:

I will make the study, application, and teaching of Scripture a priority in my life.

Application:

How can you be like Paul in sharing your faith in Jesus? How can you be like the Bereans when it comes to studying scripture?

Pray Together:

Dear Lord, thank you for the truth and wisdom You give us through Your word. Help us to obey and delight in them. In Jesus' name, Amen.



Devotion Guidelines:

- 1. Keep it short and interactive
- 2. Read the Scripture passage together.
- Discuss how you and your family members will apply the lesson.
 Pray for each other and ask for God's help to apply what you have learned

Read Together: Acts 17:1-15

1 Now when they had traveled through Amphipolis and Apollonia, they came to Thessalonica, where there was a synagogue of the Jews. 2 And according to Paul's custom, he went to them, and for three Sabbaths reasoned with them from the Scriptures, 3 explaining and giving evidence that the Christ had to suffer and rise again from the dead, and saying, "This Jesus whom I am proclaiming to you is the Christ." 4 And some of them were persuaded and joined Paul and Silas, along with a large number of the God-fearing Greeks and a number of the leading women. 5 But the Jews, becoming jealous and taking along some wicked men from the market place, formed a mob and set the city in an uproar; and attacking the house of Jason, they were seeking to bring them out to the people. 6 When they did not find them, they began dragging Jason and some brethren before the city authorities, shouting, "These men who have upset the world have come here also; 7 and Jason has welcomed them, and they all act contrary to the decrees of Caesar, saying that there is another king, Jesus." 8 They stirred up the crowd and the city authorities who heard these things. 9 And when they had received a pledge from Jason and the others, they released them.

10 The brethren immediately sent Paul and Silas away by night to Berea, and when they arrived, they went into the synagogue of the Jews. 11 Now these were more noble-minded than those in Thessalonica, for they received the word with great eagerness, examining the Scriptures daily to see whether these things were so. 12 Therefore many of them believed, along with a number of prominent Greek women and men.

Talk Together:

1. What did Paul do in a synagogue of Jews in Thessalonica? Where did he based his reasoning? (v. 1-2) How did people respond (v. 4-9)?

2. Why are the Bereans considered "more noble" than the Thessalonians. How did they respond to Paul's teaching (v.10-12)?

3. The Bereans "received the message with great eagerness." Could the same be said about you? Why or why not?

4. Can you defend and reason with others about your faith in Jesus? Why or why not?

Conviction:

I will make the study, application, and teaching of Scripture a priority in my life.

Application:

How can you be like Paul in sharing your faith in Jesus? How can you be like the Bereans when it comes to studying scripture?

Pray Together:

Dear Lord, thank you for the truth and wisdom You give us through Your word. Help us to obey and delight in them. In Jesus' name, Amen.